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Tahoe Stars Students, Staff, and Families.

Greetings to You All.

October has brought us the wind, the cooler temperatures, and the continuation of planned success.  We are continually monitoring the COVID Practices and Protocols as outlined by the Department of Health and the Sacramento School District.   We are a mask wearing, temperature checking site, with a focus on keeping all safe.   

The students, parents, staff, and community are continually displaying awesome dedication and we are witnessing daily examples of STARS Soaring.   

Red Ribbon Week is October 23rd through October 31st to raise awareness about the harmful effects and dangers of drug and tobacco use. Our spirit days is as follows:
Monday - Red Ribbon Day. Wear your Red Ribbon wristbands to show your Red Ribbon Week spirit.
Tuesday - “Team up against drugs”.  Wear sports gear or a jersey to show you are team drug free.
Wednesday - “Drugs and I don’t Mix”- Mismatch day. Wear clothes that don’t match to show that you and drugs don’t mix.
Thursday – “My Future is too Bright for Drugs”. Wear neon clothing to show your future is bright without drugs.
Friday – “Drug Free is Marvelous”. Wear your favorite Marvel Super Hero apparel to show your support in the fight against drugs (or you can wear a costume to participate in COVID Safe Costume Day). 
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Friday October 29, 2021 will be a COVID Safe Costume Day for those that wish to participate.   
All costumes must be appropriate and will be checked upon arrival.  No FULL Masks allowed on Costume Day.  Only COVID Safe Masks as currently allowed are acceptable.  We look forward to the many chosen looks.  

Just a reminder that attendance is so important for student success. Please remember to plan vacations when children are not in school and doctor and dentist appointments for before or after school. This will ensure you students are not missing out on valuable learning time. Additionally, school starts at 9:00 AM and gates open at 8:45 AM. Please make sure you are on time to school. This allows for your child to get settled in the classroom and be ready to learn. Establishing the habit of arriving on time will serve your children well throughout their lives.

Respectfully,

Mr. Shannon M. Mayfield
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